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CITEL MEMBERS STATES CONTRIBUTION TO THE MODIFICATIONS OF ITU-T 
RECOMMENDATION D.98  

 
 
The XXV Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and 
Communication Technologies (PCC.I), 
 
DECIDES: 
 
To instruct the CITEL Secretariat to distribute for evaluation of the Members States the revised draft of the 
ITU-T Recommendation D.98 that was discussed in the last SG3 RG-LAC meeting, on March 2014 at San 
Jose, Costa Rica, and encourage them to send their contributions to the focal point defined for SG3 RG-
LAC International Roaming issue, Mr. Abraão Balbino e Silva (asilva@anatel.gov.br) from Brazil, until 
the 31 August 2014, in order to consolidate the information. 
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